
ANALYSIS	OF	THE	SCOPE	&	EFFECTIVENESS	OF	SERVICES	
Family	Resource	Centers	

The	goal	of	establishing	Family	Resource	Centers	for	2014‐2015	school	year,	was	to	

increase	family	engagement.			This	was	accomplished	by	offering	family	workshops	

and	trainings	to	our	families	at	our	Duffy	and	Wakefield	locations.			

The	data	below	indicates	 individual	participation	of	families	and	services	are	right	

on	 target	 and	 an	 indicator	 they	will	 continue	 to	 grow	as	 the	 program	progresses.		

For	example,	services	at	the	Duffy	Clothing	Bank	grew	from	the	60	students	serviced	

in	2013‐14	to	5334	students	serviced	in	2014‐15.		In	the	two	months	the	Wakefield	

Family	 Center	 was	 open,	 services	 substantially	 grew	 from	 35	 students	 in	 May	 of	

2015	 increasing	 to	 421	 students	 in	 June	 of	 2015.	 	 	With	 the	 addition	 of	 the	 Palo	

Verde	Family	Center	(opening	end	of	October	2015)	and	Wakefield	set	for	the	year,	

increases	to	our	family	services	are	expected	to	stay	on	course,	continually	growing	

into	the	2015‐2016	school	year.		
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